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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Rescheduled Board Meeting 
 

Further to our letter dated 14
th
 January 2019, the Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company 

which is originally scheduled on Wednesday, the 30
th
 January 2019 has been rescheduled to                

Friday, 8
th

 February, 2019 inter-alia to consider and approve the un-audited Financial Results for the 

quarter and nine-months ended on 31
st
 December 2018. 

 

In view of the above, the “Trading Window” for dealing in the securities of the Company shall remain 

closed upto 48 hours after announcement of the said financial results to the Stock Exchange(s). 

 

This is for information and record please.  

 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For KIOCL Limited, 

 
(P. K. Mishra) 

  Company Secretary  

 

  

National Stock Exchange of India Limited  

Scrip Code: KIOCL 
Through:  NEAPS  
BSE Limited 

Scrip Code: 540680, Scrip Name: KIOCL 
Through:  BSE Listing Centre 
Metropolitan Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Scrip Code: KIOCL 
Through:  mylisting 


